
 

 

18 July 2019 

 

 

RE:  YEAR 2 SCHOOL SUNDAY 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers of Year 2 Students 

  

Our Year 2 School Sunday is fast approaching.  It will be held on Sunday 18 August 2019.  The 

students are very excited and are currently rehearsing.  We encourage every child to attend 

and take part in this special opportunity, however we understand that due to some 

circumstances this may not be possible. 

Confirmation of your child’s attendance is required by no later than Monday 29 July 2019. 

Confirmation is only available electronically via Parent Lounge.  Parent Lounge can be 

accessed on the school website and the school app.  You will require your login details to 

access Parent Lounge.  Please enquire at the School Office if you don’t know these details. 

Please note that if your child is not coming, we still need you to reply. 

You will be notified of the dress requirements at a later date via Seesaw. 

The Service begins at 9:30am and usually finishes 11:00am.  Please have your child at the 

Chapel no later than 9:15am so we will be ready to begin on time. 

Warm regards 

Mrs Marnie Ferguson and Miss Jenelle Cross 

Year 2 Classroom Teachers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

  
  

  
  

55 Smiths Road, Caboolture  QLD  4510 

P (07) 5495 5899  F (07) 5498 9950 

postmaster@stpaulslps.qld.edu.au 

ABN 30 085 586 784 
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